
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to invite you to join Nursery for a Stay and Play session on, 

Wednesday 1st October 10.30 am – 11.30 am 

 

The Stay and Play is an opportunity for you to see the fantastic learning your 

child has been doing in Nursery. 

During the session you will have the opportunity to engage in play and participate 

in a range of sports, games and outdoor activities. 

We would like to remind parents that the use of mobile phones is not permitted in 

school. We will be taking photographs of the session, and they will be uploaded to 

Facebook and the school website. 

We look forward to seeing you at the session. 

 

Miss Williamson and The Nursery Team 

 


